
 HTG-24-34 

From: Cameron Ellis <M.F.I.P.P.A. 14(1)>  
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2024 10:53 AM 
To: clerks <clerks@oshawa.ca> 
Subject: Request for report 
 

Hello Clerks Oshawa,  
 
I have been in contact with Harrison @ Heritage Oshawa regarding information 
concerning the house I have been owner of for these last two years. Harrison shared 
with me that no formal report of the building has been done from a heritage point of view 
and that if I would like to request that one be conducted I should reach out to this 
contact: something about enough money left in the budget for one more property. I 
would appreciate your consideration to look into our homes history.  
 
The address is 37 Adelaide Avenue West.  
 
I have read and understand the implications for the site being designated historically 
significant and am fine with that. Is this all that needs to be done to trigger a report.  Or 
is there some more paper work that needs to be signed? 
 
Thank you for your assistance! 
 
Kindly, Cameron  
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